
Church Events 
 

 Nov 1
st
—Hearts & Hands 

Women’s Ministry hosts a 
Special “Pray for Our Nation” 
directly following the Service 

 

 Nov 1
st
—Harvest Church 

Picnic @ 4pm 
 

 Nov 8
th
—Baptism Sunday 

 

 Nov 11
th
—VETERANS DAY 

 

 Nov 15
th
—Collections 

Sunday 
 

 Nov 15
th
—Children’s 

Shoebox Packing Party 
 directly following the Service 
 

 Nov 15
th
—Next Steps Class 

directly following the Service 
 

 Nov 18
th
—Church Wide 

Thanksgiving Dinner @ 
5:30pm 

 

 Nov 26
th
—HAPPY 

THANKSGIVING 
 

 Nov 26
th 

& 27
th
—OFFICE 

CLOSED 
 

 Nov 29
th
—Start of the IMB 

Offering 
 

 Nov 30
th
—OFFICE WILL 

REOPEN 

Hands &Feet  
Sabino Road Baptist Church November Newsletter 

NOTE:  There will be NO regular Wed. 
Night Activities on Nov. 18th due to the 
Thanksgiving Dinner & NO activities on 

the 25th due to the Thanksgiving holiday. 
 
5pm - Meal served ($4 per person) 
6pm - Adult Bible Study of the Book of  
Matthew led by Pastor John  
6pm—Youth Group study of  “Scary, 
Gross and Weird Stories from the  
Bible”  
6pm—Pre-school & Elementary Aged 
Kids  to participate in the “Cactus  
Crossing Children’s Ministry” 

Church Family, 

With the changing of the 

weather, I’m reminded of a 

song that said God was “more 

faithful than the changing of 

seasons”. With our world in flux, it’s good to be reminded of the 

faithfulness of our God. People change, circumstances change, 

but “Jesus Christ is the same yesterday and today and forever.” 

We can rest and find strength in that truth. No matter what you’re 

going through, God is up to the task.  

Pastor John  



S U N D A Y ,  N O V E M B E R  1 S T  @  4 P M  
 

 
 
 
 

 
in the church courtyard. 

Bouncy House / Snow Cones / Popcorn  
/ Cornhole Tournament 

Hamburgers & Hotdogs & all  the fixin’s  will be furnished. 

P l e a s e  b r i n g  a  d i s h  t o  s h a r e .  
 

If you would like to  
pack a shoebox  
for Operation  
Christmas  
Child, please  
pick up the box  
and shopping  
list in the  
foyer. 

The boxes are due back 
no later than Nov. 15th . 

This outreach benefits Caring Ministries which is a part 
of the Arizona Baptist Children’s Services.  We are 
providing those in our community with a thanksgiving 
meal that they otherwise might not get one.  Your  
generous contribution through shopping and filling a 
box or your monetary contribution is greatly appreciat-
ed.  (Mark your contribution "Thanksgiving Boxes.") 

PLEASE CONTACT THE CHURCH OFFICE IF YOU ARE  

Starting  
November 1st 

They can be purchased in the courtyard. 

 

 
 

CHILDREN’S 
SHOEBOX 
PACKING  

DEC. 15TH DIRECTLY  
FOLLOWING THE SERVICE 

Children are collecting 
items to put in the boxes 
also.  If people don't have 

time to shop, they can 
write a check and we will 
go shopping for them or 

that money can go  
towards the  

mailing of the boxes. 



Ann Creek   1   Cody Wicklund      18 
Jere Butler   3   Bill Busse       19 
Cindy Ritter   4   Addison Jackson      20 
Bob Bedell   5   James Lane       20 
TJ Thernelan   5   Jazmyne Getgen      22 
Janice Jones   8   Jaxon Getgen                  25 
Richard Buehrer  8   David McDonald            26 
Louis Cespedes 10   Jim Peebles       26 
Isaac Schmidt 11   Debe Campos-Fleenor  27 
Tatum Little 13   Biddy Tate       27 
         Connie Quijada      29 

 

              NOVEMBER 15th  
       COLLECTIONS SUNDAY 
 

Bins are located in the library adjacent       
               to Fellowship Hall 

 Water bottles and bottle caps  to  
benefit  children in Mexico.   

 Clothes and food that go to Caring  Ministries in Tucson and are  
 distributed to the many people who  rely on Caring  Ministries for food 
 boxes and  clothing.   

 Pop tops from soda cans that can be given to the Ronald McDonald 
House. 

Sunday, November 15th directly following the Service. 
If you are new  to Sabino Road or a return guest, 
please  join Pastor John for a light meal and a time of 
sharing about Sabino Road Baptist Church, the  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Baptist faith and  membership at Sabino Road.  
Please let the church office know if you would like to 
be a part of this at 298-9493 or put it on a Connection 
Card and put in the offering plate on Sunday  
morning. 

Starting Nov. 8th, we are going to  
be doing a giving tree to support  
Arizona Baptist Children's  
Services.  There will be a  
small tree in the foyer with  
ornaments on it with  
people's wishes and needs on  
them and folks can take  
an ornament and buy what  
they wished for.     

 
Gifts will need to be  
returned by Dec. 6th,  
unwrapped with  
the ornament  
attached. 

 



UPCOMING EVENTS 
December 3rd—Hearts & Hands Women’s Ministry will host a 

Paint Party w/ Dinner. 

 

 

December 12th—Widows and Widower’s Christmas Banquet. 

 

 
December 24th—Christmas Eve Service @ 5:30pm.  

(Cocoa, cider and cookies will follow.) 

 

 

THE OFFICE WILL BE CLOSED THE LAST WEEK OF DECEMBER (28TH—31ST). 

(Phones and e-mails will be monitored.) 

WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 18TH 
 5:30PM 

 NOVEMBER 29
TH

  
START OF THE INTERNATIONAL MISSION BOARD OFFERING  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Giving to the IMB (International Missions Board) 
Christmas Offering means that you are making it  
possible for over 3,600 missionaries to share the  
gospel resulting in tens of thousands of new believers 
and baptisms.  It means that you are making it  
possible for the gospel to reach unreached peoples 
and places all over the planet as we move closer to 
the day when every tribe, language, and nation will be 
reached with the good news of Jesus Christ.   
Prayerfully consider your offering to the IMB. 

Turkey, Gravy, and buns will be provided.  Sign up on Sunday 
mornings in the courtyard for the side dish you will be bringing or 
if you can bake a turkey.  Be sure to turn in your reservation cards 
that will be provided on Sunday mornings. 


